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Toner, Sean

From: Veleria Chambers [velchambers1@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2011 422 PM

To: . Toner, Sean

Subject: RE: SUNBIZ.ORG

1 appreciate your response. T -—-L\"ﬂ%')

May 18, 2011 the following infarmation for document W11000027454 was resubmitted.

Tracking Number: 100207750931 and Pin Number: 0931 for:

Entity: Gwen's School of Music, Inc.

Shares: 100

Incorporator: Gwendolyn McCree

EIN: 45-2298827

To date, the status is active on the Florida Department of State Division of Corporation website www.sunbiz.org under
detail by entity name.

The EIN 45-2298827 is not listed.

tater, I was not able to view the site www.sunbiz.org at the time email was sent to your department.
[ am now.

Please review and advise via emall regarding EIN, Any questions, please let me know via email.

Sincerely,
Veleria Chambers

Subject: RE: Incorporate Business
Date: Tue, 24 May 2011 08:20:09 -0400

From: corphelp@dos.state.fl.us

To: velchambersl @hotmail.com

The processing time is typically 2 to 3 business days from the time a filing is submitted or re-submitted.

Thank you.

Subject: SUNBIZ.ORG

Date: Tue, 31 May 2011 11:08:48 -0400
From: SToner@dos,state.fl.us

To: velchambersi @hotmail.com

Ms. Chambers,
I am in receipt of your May 23 email in regards to the alert on the www.sunbiz.org home page under Business Lookup.

You referenced the Consumer Alerts in regards to ARVITAS, LLC and COMPLIANCE SERVICES. These are alerts we have
posted to caution people before accessing or filing with these companies.

You also stated you can not access page for Florida State. T am not sure what you are asking. SUNBIZ.ORG is the
Florida Department of State, Division of Corporation’s website. Please contact me if you have questions of help with our
website.

Sincerely,

Sean P. Toner
Division of Corporations
850-245-6989
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Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Department of State values your feedback as a
customer. Kurt Browning, Florida Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you.
Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey.” Thank you in advance for your participation.

DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey




